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BOOK FORTNIGHT IS ON!
Our Book Fortnight is running fromMonday 12 June to Friday 23 June. During this
time we will have a number of guests coming in to read to classes. Reading is an
essential life skill and one of the best things we can all do to encourage and support progress in
reading is to foster a love of books. Our book fortnight is a celebration of books and reading.

Book Fair During the two weeks of Book Fortnight we will be having a book fair. There will be a large
number of books on display in Te Puna for you to buy at a discounted rate. This display will be
available for you to browse any time during the fortnight. There is a special grandparent morning tea
on Thursday 15 June. A parent session is on Friday 16/6 starting at 11:30am.

There are a number of interesting competitions to promote reading. Talk to your child to find out what
is happening. “Reading is to the mind what exercise is to the body”

YEAR 5/6 TAG TOURNAMENT
OnWednesday 24 May our

Year 5 and 6 Tag team

attended a tournament at

Mountfort Park. This was the

first time most of these

students have played in a tag

tournament. While we lost

four games and drew one,

there were some spectacular

individual tries. We look

forward to what this team

can achieve in the future. It

was a great day and the level

of participation was

excellent. Well done to these

students and thanks to Mr

Turner for coaching the

team.

IMMUNISATION RECORDS
In the event there was an outbreak of measles or any other infectious childhood illness at school it would be
very important for us to know which students may be at risk and to let parents know. To do this we require
current immunisation information for your child/children. Many of you will have provided this on enrolment
however we are aware that we do not have this information for all students. We are currently updating our
records. A notice will be sent home later this week to families we do not have current information about. We
thank you in advance for your support. While recommended, it is not a requirement for children to be
immunised, we just need to know if they are (and sight the record) or if they are not immunised.



THANKS TO OUR SKOOL LOOP APP SPONSORS
Thanks to the belowbusinesses for sponsoring our school app:

If you would like to advertise on the Wiri Central School Skool Loop App please email Content@skoolloop.com

To download our app: In Google Play & App Store search
‘Skool Loop’ & choose Wiri Central School once installed.

SKOOL LOOP APP
We are able to communicate with you via this free app. Use the app to read school

newsletters, receive messages from the school, let us know if your child is absent, view the

school calendar and to access contact details. To download and set up the app, follow the

instructions below:

1. Download the Skool Loop app

2. Select “Choose my schools”

3. Select New Zealand

4. Select Auckland

5. Select Wiri Central School

6. Click “Choose”

7. Subscribe to groups

(select rooms and roopu)

SAMOAN LANGUAGE SPEECH COMPETITION
O Lao Maninoa sa tauva i le Vasega 5. E toa 25 sui tauva o le Vasega 5.
O Etuavale Isaako sa tauva i le Vasega 6. E to'a 30 sui tauva o le Vasega 6.
Faafetai i le fanau i lo la'ua lototetele ua taunuu manuia ai le faamoemoe.
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